
 

 

 

Dear partner, 

As you already know, our COVID 19 Flexibility Policy offers in certain 

scenarios the possibility of requesting a voucher for the value of the 

entire ticket (including taxes and fees). 

In the event of any incident related to the voucher (error in the 

amount, correction of email, cancellation of vouchers exceptionally ...) 

please contact our Call Center in your market. 

Thank you very much for your cooperation 

 


